
 

 
 

 
Shobnall Primary & Nursery School, Shobnall Road, Burton upon Trent, Staffordshire, DE14 2BB 

 

Anti-Bullying Ambassador’s Minutes 
 

Present:   Mrs T Farrington 
    

           Reception:  JP 
    Year 1:  AO 
    Year 2:  ZS 
    Year 3:  AA 
    Year 4:  IA 
    Year 5:  ZH 
    Year 6:  IR 

 
Apologies:   
                      
Meeting Date: 13.1.23 
 

Agenda Item Action by whom Minutes/Notes 

1. Welcome  T Farrington Mrs Farrington welcomed everyone to the 
meeting. 
 

2. The Diana Award T Farrington The Anti-Bullying Ambassadors looked through 
a list of examples that could be actioned as part 
of our evidence towards obtaining the Online 
Safety Badge.  These include: 

• Teacher or parent/carer online safety 
guidance on what social media apps and 
video games are popular. 

• Anti-bullying messages on screens around 
the school. 

• External speakers talking about how to stay 
safe online. 

• Celebrate Safer Internet Day. 

• How to stay safe on social media training 
sessions (whole school). 

• How to be an online Upstander assembly. 
 

3. Social media apps 
and video games 

Anti-Bullying 
Ambassadors 

The Anti-Bullying Ambassadors were keen to 
find out what social media apps and video 
games are popular in school.  A class 
discussion sheet is to be circulated to collate 
this information for sharing next week. 
 

4. AOB  The next meeting will be held on Friday 20th 
January 2023 at 2.00pm to look at the results 
from the class discussion sheets and to create 
an action plan. 
 

 

 



 

Anti-Bullying Ambassadors  

Discussion Sheet 

Class: _______________________ 

The Anti-Bullying Ambassadors are working towards the 

Online Safety Badge as part of The Diana Award.  They would 

like to collect some information on what social media apps and 

video games are popular with children in our school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To be completed by Friday 20th January 2023. 


